
 

 

 

Observance of World No Tobacco Day on May 31st 

                                                                                                                                 CIR5/28.05.2024 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that our school will be observing “World No Tobacco Day” 
on Friday, May 31st . This day aims to raise awareness about the harmful effects of 
tobacco use and to promote a healthier lifestyle among the students and staff. 

The following programmes have been planned for the day: 

 

Assembly Programmes: 

 

Speech: 

Principal  

Vice Principal 

Student Representative 

No Tobacco Day Pledge 

Flash mob Performance 

 

Zero Period Activities: 

Grades 1 to 5: Video Display on the harmful effects of tobacco in their respective 
classes. 



Grades 6 to 8: Poster Making Competition (Please bring paper and colours). 

Grade 9 to 10: Essay Writing Competition on the theme of No Tobacco Day. 

 

House-Wise Competitions: 

Cartoon Drawing Competition: Two students each from all the houses will participate.  

We encourage all students to actively participate in the planned activities and make the 
most of this opportunity to learn and spread awareness about the dangers of tobacco 
use. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

Dr. Saifudheen P. Hamsa  

Principal  

The New Indian School, Umm Al Quwain 

 


